STORY BROOK BLACKWORLD

VOL. 1, No. 4

MENSLETTER

JANUARY 27, 1975

EDITOR'S STATEMENT - BLACKWORLD has resumed publication of its weekly Newsletter in an effort to disseminate news affecting black people as quickly as possible to the University community.

On occasions we will express our opinions, but basically we will deal with the facts so that every black person on campus will know what is happening in regards to black folks. Thereby, we hope to fulfill our constitutional obligation to "serve as a vehicle for the expression of ideas and issues of vital concern to black people." Stony Brook BLACHNORLD newspaper will continue to be published monthly.

All brothers and sisters with news of interest are urged to contact BLACKWORLD. We are located in the basement of the Student Union, Room 071, Tele. 246-8231. We also need writers, reporters, typists, photographers and production assistants. Remember, BLACKWORLD is your chance to "Tell it like it is." PEACE.

TEACH-IN - A Teach-in will be held Non., Jan. 27, 12-6 p.m. in the 'nion Auditorium to inform the University community of the circumstances surrounding ATM counselor Eugene Washwine's denial of reappointment. All students and faculty are urged to attend.

BSU ELECTIONS - The Black Student Union (BSU) Spring '75 elections for officers are to be held shortly. Further details are to be announced soon.

BLACK GRADS MEET - Black graduate students will meet Mon., Jan. 27 and Feb. 3 at 4:30 p.m., Room 21h in the Student Union. They will address themselves to "Survival at Stony Brook."

MAY '75 CRADUATES - Students planning to graduate at the end of the Spring, '75 semester must submit an Application to Graduate form to the Office of Records before Jan. 31, if they have not done so already.

PSICH FOR THE PHOTIE - There is a meeting for all people concerned about the role psychology plays in our society and universities, and a clearer understanding of why psychology does not serve the people, and what can be done to change the situation. The meeting will be held Tues. Jan. 28 at 4 p.m. in Room 214, Student Union.